MCA PUBLISHING, 100 UNIVERSAL CITY PLAZA, UNIVERSAL CITY, CALIFORNIA 91608, 213-508-4215

NANCY CUSHING-JONES
Vice President

January 24, 1984

Mr. Matthew Chan
1240 Wilkinson Street
Orlando, FLORIDA 32803

Dear Mr. Chan:

This is in response to your letter dated October 8, 1983 in which you
inquired as to information on publishing procedures for your paperback
book based on works from the BATTLESTAR GALACTICA series.

BATTLESTAR GALACTICA is a trademark of and licensed by Universal Studios
and we control all rights. We appreciate your interest, but it is not
our policy to grant such rights to a third party. Therefore, we are
unable to give you permission to write your book based on the Unviersal
television series BATTLESTAR GALACTICA.

Thank you again for your interest.
Sincerely,

Nancy Cushing-Jones

Vice President
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